


2019 ANNUAL PWD CONSUMER 
CONFIDENCE REPORT
NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE

Palmdale Water District provides the Consumer Confidence Report to inform our customers about the quality of our water. 
We are proud to report that our water met or surpassed all federal and state drinking water standards in 2019.

      Attention landlords, 
businesses, schools and 
other groups, please 
share this information 
with tenants, students 
and other water users at 
your location, who are 
not billed customers of 
Palmdale Water District.

If you wish to have a copy of the report mailed to you, call PWD at 661-947-4111 and request a printed version.

Este reporte contiene información importante sobre la calidad de su agua potable durante el año calendario 
2019. Si usted no comprende esta información, por favor pida a alguien que se la traduzca o comuniquese 
con Palmdale Water District al teléfono 661-947-4111.

English: https://www.palmdalewater.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/CCR_2019.pdf
Spanish: https://www.palmdalewater.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/CCR_SPAN_2019.pdf

DIRECT LINKS TO THE REPORT:
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